

Langham Village School Newsletter September 2023



Celebration Assemblies

These are held on Tuesday mornings at 9.00.

Each week we are inviting the parents and family members of a different Year group. Please see the list of dates to find out which assembly you are invited to attend. The children are always excited to see their parents and carers there, please join us when you can.

Individual School Photos

The children will have their photos taken individually and with their siblings on Monday 25th September. This is a PE day so could they please come to school in uniform with PE kit in a bag. The photo will be a head and shoulders shot, so trainers can be worn for the day.

Forest School—Tuesday afternoons

When your child has Forest
School please ensure you send some warm,
waterproof clothes and boots in a bag for
them to change into.

Nativity Play 2023

This year our whole school Nativity Play will be held at Alderman Peel High School

Monday 18th December at 6.00pm.

Year 6 Residential

We had a fantastic time at Bawsdey Manor this year. The weather was beautiful and we took part in so many adventurous and exciting activities over the two days.



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

All clubs have now started.

If your child is entitled to free school meals and they would like to attend a club, please let us know and school can fund this.

The Archery club was over subscribed, we have a list for after half tem of those children who didn't get a place.

Letters for clubs after half term will go on the website in the week beginning 16th October.

Music Lessons

This half term we have Mr. Weitz for our class lessons. The children are learning the recorder or the ocarina. We hope that Mrs. Housden will be back after half term. There will be no individual lessons until she returns.

Dates

22nd Sept— Drama Workshops

25th Sept—Taster session has been postponed (DTBC)

26th Sept—Celebration Assembly (Year 4 parents)

3rd Oct—Celebration Assembly (Year 3 parents)

9th Oct—Amber Class to The Auden Theatre

10th Oct—Celebration Assembly (Year 2 parents)

17th Oct—Celebration Assembly (Year 1 parents)

17th Oct—Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew workshop

20th Oct—INSET day (No school)

23rd-27th Oct-Half term

31st Oct—Celebration Assembly (Rec parents)

Term dates:

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/ term-dates/

Governors

Our Chair of Governors is Mr. Tom Dye.

He can be contacted at:

office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or

tdye22rp@nsix.org.uk

Our Governors are:

Tom Dye, Polly Kossowicz, Jo Green, Maggie Broad, Carl Baldry, Kate Jackson, Emma Childs, Harriet Clark, Chris Carol.

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377



Langham Village School Newsletter September 2023



Parent Survey

Thank you to those of you who completed our Parent Survey in July. We had 38 responses (43% of the school)

The results are as follows:

95% agreed that their child enjoys school.

95% agreed that their child feels safe at school.

97% agreed that they feel welcomed when they contact the school.

100% felt that the school has a happy atmosphere.

89% felt that the school helps to play an active role in school life.

97% felt that staff are accessible and approachable.

87% felt that they are given ways in which they can help their child's education.

92% knew how to contact a Governor.

95% felt that they are given sufficient information about the school's policies and plans.

97% felt that they are given information about social and fundraising events at school.

100% felt that they are given sufficient information about what their child is learning.

89% felt that the school has appropriate expectations of their child.

89% felt that they are kept well informed of their child's progress and achievements.

95% felt that the system of rewards is effective.

87% felt that the school deals with inappropriate behaviour effectively.

89% felt that their child is confident that there is an adult that they can talk to at school.

89% felt that the school is a place where everyone is valued.

Full results and more detail can be found here:

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Parent -Survey-July-2023.pdf

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

School Improvement and Development Plan

A new plan has been written for this academic year. The full document is available on the website here:

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/wp-content/ uploads/2023/09/SIDP-2023-2024-Langham-Village-School.docx.pdf

A Langham Leaflet is also available and will be sent home which outlines our main priorities for the year and gives you the essential information.

Behaviour Curriculum

We have written a new curriculum for behaviour.

This curriculum is to be covered in depth in Autumn Term 1 and revisited throughout the year

The children should know that there are three behaviour expectations in school. These are to:

- be respectful,
- be responsible,
- be safe.

Please see the full document for more detail:

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/wp-content/ uploads/2023/04/Behaviour-Curriculum.pdf

Lost Property

We already have quite a pile of lost jumpers, please make sure your child's clothing is labelled and then we can return it to the right child.

There is a box in the bike shed